
Announcement for Semester II Exam Results of 17
th

 Batch PGDL 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the Exam Results for Post Graduate Diploma in Law, 

PGDL 17
th

 (Semester II)Batch have been published. The results will be available from 16.8.2024 

at our Law Department (09680899859). 

 


